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2024-09-24 18:05 CD-1 Rezoning: 5630-
5678 Heather Street

Support Dear City Council,

I am writing to express my strong support for the proposed new 
development, which will help address the critical housing supply shortage in 
Vancouver. As we all know, the city faces a growing population and an ever-
increasing demand for affordable and accessible housing. This development 
represents an essential step toward alleviating this pressure by adding much-
needed housing units. By increasing the availability of homes, we can help 
moderate the rise in housing costs, promote greater diversity in our 
communities, and ensure that Vancouver remains a livable and vibrant city 
for people from all walks of life. I urge the council to approve this 
development and support efforts to address our city's pressing housing 
needs.

Sincerely,
Martina Carli

Martina Carli Downtown
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